
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
His Worship the Mayor 
 and Members of Council 
 
Re: Motion of Which Notice is Given – Expanded London Police Services Board – 

Additional City Council Appointment 

 
 
Under the attached Order in Council dated May 3, 2017, the London Police Services Board 
received approval to expand its membership from 5 to 7, with one additional person to be 
appointed by the Lieutenant Governor in Council, and the other additional person to be a 
Council Member appointed by the Municipal Council.  The London Police Services Board has 
been advised that the Province is hopeful that its appointment could be made as early as 
November.  It would be helpful if the Municipal Council could make its appointment concurrent 
with that of the Province.  We would, therefore, ask the Municipal Council to identify its 
appointee and consider passing the following motion to effect the appointment: 
 
Moved by Councillor S. Turner, seconded by Mayor M. Brown: 
 
That Councillor [name] BE APPOINTED to serve as the Municipal Council’s representative on 
the London Police Services Board for a term commencing concurrent with the appointment of 
the yet-to-be-named provincial appointee, and ending on November 30, 2018. 
 
 

 
 
 
_______________________                  _____________________ 
Councillor Stephen Turner     Mayor Matt Brown 
Ward 11    


